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Institut für Computersprachen

���
���
���
���
���

���
���
���
���
���

uages
comp
lang

uter

Einladung

zum Informatik-Kolloquium des

AB Programmiersprachen und Übersetzer am

Montag, den 14. Oktober 2013, um 14:00 Uhr c.t.

im Seminarraum Argentinierstr., Argentinierstr. 8, Erdgeschoss (Eingang Paniglgasse)

Es spricht

Prof. Dr. Bernhard Scholz

The University of Sydney, Australia

über

Finding Security Bugs in Java Programs using

Datalog

Recently, various zero-day exploits emerged for Java(TM) making computers that run
Java(TM) potentially vulnerable. Though Java(TM) was designed with a strong emphasis
on security and the language itself is type-safe, defects in the Java OpenJDK library
permit attackers to break the security of Java(TM).

This talk gives an overview of the activities at Oracle Labs that has been developing
a program analysis tool for Java. The program analysis tool will be able to identify and
report security defects in the JDK library. In a pilot project, we specify security defects
of Java programs in a restricted variant of Horn-Logic called Datalog. The declarative
approach of expressing static program analyses has various advantages.

Biographie: Bernhard Scholz is Associate Professor in Computer Science at The University

of Sydney. His research interest include Programming Languages and Compilers, Embed-

ded Systems and Parallel Systems. Before joining The University of Sydney, he worked for

the Technical University of Vienna and the University of Vienna in academic/research roles.

He has also held a visiting professorship at the University of Victoria, BC, Canada, Yonsei

University, South Korea, and at the Sun Microsystems Laboratories. Currently, he is vis-

iting the Oracle Labs in Brisbane working on new techniques for Static Program Analysis.

(http://sydney.edu.au/engineering/it/∼scholz/pmwiki/pmwiki.php)

Zu diesem Vortrag lädt der Arbeitsbereich für Programmiersprachen und Übersetzer am Institut

für Computersprachen herzlich ein.

Tee: 13:30 Uhr in der Bibliothek E185.1, Argentinierstr. 8, 4. Stock (Mitte).


